
 Weekly Bulletin no.104 

Friday 4th July 2025 

As we are heading closer to the end of the summer term, Year 6 are      

working hard practising for their end of year play - Matilda, which we can 

promise will be amazing!  See the attached flyer for dates.  Tickets will be 

available soon.  The summer HAF events are now live for booking. Links to 

the events have been sent out to all those who are eligible to book. 

Julie Clare Schoolwear on the Winsford Town Market are now taking or-

ders for our school uniform. Could you please try and place orders before 

the 26th of July as they need to make sure that they have enough stock for     

everyone.  We now have an additional option of wearing a blue polo T-shirt 

which can be used as a normal school top and also for PE. You can still  

purchase the yellow polo T-shirt if you prefer this. 

 

Friday 11th  July 

BREAK THE RULES DAY 

Ice pops sold for 50p 

 

Thursday 17th July 

BUMP UP MORNING 

All children in Reception to Year 

5 will meet their new class    

teacher. 

 

Tuesday 22nd July 

YEAR 6 LEAVERS’ PARTY 

6PM—8PM 

 

Wednesday 23rd July 

YEAR 6 LEAVERS’ ASSEMBLY 

2PM 

 

School Closes for Summer 





Here is the link to our  

Wrap-around Care  

booking system 

 

https://darnhall.childcare-

online-booking.co.uk/ 

We offer Breakfast Club on 

both sites starting at 8am.  

Home Hub After School 

Club takes place in the KS2     

building and starts at 

3:15pm until 6pm.  

A big well done to this week’s  

attendance  

Winners 

 

Bumble Bee Class 

Bumble Bee Class had a   

fantastic  

attendance  

this week of  

97.9%.  

 

They have been rewarded with 15 

minutes of extra outdoor play.  





 

 













Winsford Town Council will be holding a movie night on 
Town Park on 19th July 2025. This event is free to attend. 
They are asking residents to choose their preferred mov-
ie.  Here is a link to the Facebook page with more infor-

mation 
  

https://fb.me/e/33VWx6g4y 

https://fb.me/e/33VWx6g4y










 

NEXT year’s school holiday dates 


